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Changes to the HOA Board

Following our HOA meeting in May, Robin Symes has joined 

the HOA Board following Chris Harlan’s departure.  We are 

grateful to Chris and all the work he did on behalf of the 

Kimmis neighborhood over the past several years.

Contact Info

Board Members:
Keith Dailey

Robin Symes

Mailing Address:
Kimmis HOA

PO Box 525

Hebron KY 41048

eMail Address:
kimmishoa@gmail.com

Important Numbers
Duke Power

1.800.544.6900

Boone Co. Sanitation

1.859.578.7450

Boone Co. Water District

1.859.586.6155

Rumpke 

1.877.786.7537

Bavarian Waste

1.859.485.4416

Boone Co. Sheriff’s Department 

(non-emergency number)

1.859.334.2175
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The two main functions of the HOA Board are to pay HOA 

bills (Duke Energy, Landscaping) and collect HOA fees each 

year.  The HOA Board strives to ensure the yearly fee is kept 

to the lowest amount possible but we need your help in 

that effort.

The HOA Board will be sending a third and FINAL notice for 

the 2015 HOA Fees in the coming days. If delinquent HOA 

fees have not been received within thirty (30) days, the 

Board will take further action to collect.

Our neighborhood kids are returning to school soon so 

please keep an eye out for them as they wait for their 

school busses. 

GOOD LUCK students!

August 2015

The HOA Board is working on securing a landscaping 

contract for the front entrance of our neighborhood but we 

will not be able to finish unless all HOA Payments are 

received!


